
 

 

Creek Kids Health Protocols 
As of April 5, 2021 

 
These are the health protocols and expectations in Creek Kids.  
 
Health Self-Evaluations: Children, parents, and leaders (staff and volunteers) 
must remain at home if they have displayed any of the following symptoms within 
the past 48 hours:  
 

• Temperature of 100.0 or higher  

• Cough  

• Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing  

• Chills  

• Repeated shaking with chills  

• Muscle pain  

• Headache  

• Sore throat  

• Loss of taste or smell  

• Diarrhea  

• Known close contact with someone who is lab-confirmed with COVID-19  
 
Minimized Traffic in Children’s Areas: Only essential leaders and one 
parent/guardian, if possible, should enter the children’s areas.  
 
Classroom Leaders will:  

• Stay at home if they exhibit any signs of illness.  

• Wash/sanitize their hands upon entering the classroom. 

• Oversee the practice of good hygiene in the classroom. 

• Ensure preschool/kindergarten children wash hands (20 seconds with soap 
and water) upon entering the classroom and throughout the class. 
Elementary classrooms will have hand sanitizer available.  

 
Facilities Staff: Will clean and sanitize all classrooms daily after use.  
 



 

 
Snacks:  

• All surfaces will be disinfected before any snacks are prepped or served.  

• Leaders and children will wash hands before and immediately after snacks.  

• Each child’s snack will be served individually, and sharing will be 
discouraged and prevented as much as possible.  

 
Illness During Class:  

• If a child exhibits a symptom of illness, a leader will isolate them in a safe, 
secure, and caring environment until they are picked up. When notified, 
parents must pick up a sick child immediately.  

• Parents of children exposed to confirmed cases of illness will be notified.  

 
Dropping Off and Picking Up Children:  

• As much as possible, families should observe proper social distancing while 
checking in and picking up children.  

• If the same parent/guardian of a preschooler/kindergartner is also picking 
up a 1st-3rd grader from the gym, the preschooler/kindergartner should be 
picked up first to limit kids in narrow preschool hallways.  

 
 
 
For questions, please contact our children’s pastor, Dave Marsh, dave.marsh@cottonwoodcreek.org. 
 


